

Senator Phillips Speaks With Great Neck Chamber of Commerce

ELAINE PHILLIPS January 23, 2017

ISSUE: SMALL BUSINESS



Senator Elaine Phillips (R-Manhasset) recently met with local small business owners at the Great Neck Chamber of Commerce's monthly meeting.

Senator Phillips updated the members about the State Budget process and laid out some of her priorities for the coming year; tax relief, affordability, economic development and creating jobs.

Senator Phillips (right center) is pictured at the Great Neck Chamber of Commerce meeting with with (l-r) Great Neck Chamber of Commerce Secretary Elliot Rosenblatt, Great

Neck Chamber of Commerce Counsel Mark Birnbaum, Assemblyman Tony D'Urso,
Councilwoman Lee Seeman, Great Neck Chamber of Commerce President Scott
Zimmerman, Supervisor Judi Bosworth, Legislator Ellen Birnbaum, Town Clerk Wayne Wink,
and Great Neck Plaza Village Trustee Gerald Schneiderman.